
Opinion:  UC  Davis  climate
study flawed
Dear Publisher,

Your  recent  story  about  a  $230,000  UC  Davis  study  that
predicts  a  40  percent  decline  in  snowfall  due  to  global
warming  was  fascinating,  but  scientifically  flawed.
Fortunately, the dire predictions by these UC Davis scientists
overlooked compelling new solar research that insists global
cooling, not warming, lies ahead.

Regardless of any increase in greenhouse gases, or any other
arguments for global warming, it is the output of the sun that
drives our weather and climate. Now we have hard evidence that
our sun has entered a period of minimum solar output.

According to peer-reviewed research, published in June of this
year, solar scientists are now predicting global cooling due
to several decades ahead of lower solar output: “…using new
data for the geomagnetic aa index we foresee that a Grand
Minimum is immanent. Thus, a prolonged period of relative
global  cooling  is  forecasted.”  See  details  at:
http://journalofcosmology.com/ClimateChange111.html

Think snow,

Steve Kubby, South Lake Tahoe
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